




Writing Center Activities

Upcoming Activities

Dr. Johnston and the Writing Center will
receive the Southeastern Writing Center

Association (SWCA) Center
Acknowledgement and Recognition of

Excellence Program (CARE)
Certification at the SWCA Conference in

February.

Dr. Johnston will present at the SWCA
Conference along with Isaac Welfare,

Darelys Lugo, Winter Parker, and CECA
Administrative Assistant Calie Benke.

The Writing Center and Peay
Composed (QEP) are hosting a
Spring Papers and Pizza:
Writing Center Open House
and Drop-In Writing and
Research Support event - April
10th, 11 a.m - 5 p.m.

Important!
Instructors: Please send us your assignment sheets or reach out in

advance of sending students so we can prepare accordingly. We are
also happy to come to your class for workshops or presentations on

our services!


